2016 - 2018

HONOURARY RABBI

Martin Berman 905-886-1665 Home 647-969-1836 Cell

PAST PRESIDENT

Martin Novak

PRESIDENT

Charles Berman 115 Heatherton Way Thornhill, L4J 3E7 416-832-3661I

VICE-PRESIDENT

Sheldon Rose 905-731-1177

TREASURER

Jeff Hershorn 630 York Hill Blvd. Thornhill, L4J 5L9 416-419-9664

CORRESPONDING SECRETARY

Loren Wiseman, B.A. 74 Jonathan Gate Thornhill, L4J 5J5 905-764-6310 Home 416-409-1345 Cell

SOCIAL

Stan Ash 360 Banbury Rd. Toronto, M2L 2V5 416-445-9937

MEMBERSHIP

Sid Green 41 Zahavy Dr. Thornhill, L4J 7R7 416-936-6025

WELFARE

Steve Levant 56 Loraview Lane Aurora, L4G 6N6 416-270-4919

SGT-AT-ARMS

Zachary Ruderman 905-886-4245

CEMETERY CHAIRPERSONS

Martin Novak 45 Heatherton Way Thornhill, L4J 3E7 416-432-7237I

Steve Mortfield 17 Janesville Rd Thornhill, L4J 6Z9 416-557-9948



GENERAL MEETING

Date: June 25, 2017 Breakfast: 9:00 am Meeting: Following

Location: Shopsy's Deli 7240 Woodbine Ave.

SOCIAL

• Future venue, Beautiful, a Tribute to Carol King. Sunday, August 20, 2017 @ 2 PM. A total of 39 tickets have been purchased for this event to date. More tickets can be ordered. You must RSVP no later than July 20, 2017. No further tickets will be purchased after this date. In past newsletter mailings, flyers were sent out for this event. If you need another copy of the flyer, please contact Loren Wiseman 905 764 6310.

WELFARE

Birthday Wishes

June Steven Aiken, Randy Eckler, Ralph Hofbauer, Philip Pancer, Ben

Shore

July Jeff Citron, Clifford Goldlist, Steve Mortfield, Robert Steen

MEMBERSHIP

The lodge is always looking for new members. If you know of anyone who would like to join the lodge, please forward any information to Sid Green either by email sidgreen@rogers.com or by phone.

Members, this will be the last meeting before the summer holidays with the next general meeting taking place in September. It would be honorable as a Blue Star Lodge member to attend these general meetings when you can. Nominations for executive positions can only be made for members who have attended more than 50% of the general meetings in the past 2 years. When you decided to become a member of the Blue Star Lodge, attending the general meetings could present opportunities to shmooze, share your interests, make new friends and vote on any issues that could arise during the general meeting. Hope to see you at the next meeting. Your presence would truly be appreciated!!!

President Corresponding Secretary
Charles Berman Loren Wiseman